
Dogwood Garden Club 
Minutes 

June 20, 2013 
  

We, met at Rosie, Trujillo’s home after a wonderful tour of the 
Ostrom Mushroom Farm where we shared an enjoyable pizza and 
conversation lunch. 
  
Minutes of the May meeting were read and approved. 
  
Mary’s treasurers report included a report on the District 
Meeting.  Listed are the awards Dogwood Garden Club won. 
1.         Year Book, second place 
2.         Certificate of Appreciation 
3.         Past President Jeanette Pruin award for Youth-
Involmement, first place 
4.         Certificate of Achievement for Youth Garden Club, Junior 
4.         Certificate of Achievement for Activities with Youth 
Garden Club 
5.         Sponsoring a Junior/Intermediate club, first place 
6.         Total program for one year, first place 
7.         Website, first place. 
  
Total cash awards totaled 87.00 to be added to the 403.55 in the 
savings account. 
  
Rosie reported that the Dogwood “park” clean up went very well 
with 5 ladies participating.  Kathy from the DOT was notified that 
we had been there and that some of the rocks had been 
stolen.  Next cleaning will be the #rd Tuesday in October. 
  
There was an ask for anyone else who would be interested in 
helping with the Garden Tour, several have already signed up and 
are much appreciated for this project what will benefit the Family 
Center and the Co Op. 



  
Kathleen moved mountains of weeds etc from the Post Office 
flower beds.  There is water available there it was discovered.  We 
will be looking for extra volunteers both inside and out side our 
group in the future.  Diane has pictures. 
  
Seven ladies meet to make 130 swags for the Memorial Day flower 
project.  
  
Looking for meeting places for 2013-2014 
Paulette will take January 
Sharon Augular, April 
Kathy Mettler, May 
Kathleen, September 
  
Rosie is the new Dist. Director.  Her Theme is “Vine and 
Roses”.  Her project is  “Recycling with Communities” 
 	
  


